

FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY 2018 THE MILL NEWSLETTER

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

What a busy half term, it has been wonderful for the children to be able to share with you what they have been doing throughout our open mornings and parents evenings.

School Communication Team (previously known as school council)

Is run by the children, for the children. They provide all of our pupils with a voice and a say in school matters ranging from clubs, learning, school events and fundraising, and everything else in between. We are incredibly proud of our pupil voice at The Mill. Please see their newsletter over the page!

Whole School Homework Project

Well done and thank you for the overwhelming response to last week's whole school house homework. The children shared their stories and experiences throughout the week and have had the chance to share what their house name means to them personally.

Fairtrade Project-please donate unwanted fabric!

Year 5 are making fair-trade bags to sell and raise money for charity.

They need unwanted fabric to do this. Please drop into the office any unwanted denim, curtains or other fabric. Thanks!

Enjoy your half term break and well done from all of the staff to all of our children for a hardworking, fun half term. Can't wait for next half term!

Sophie Gosden

Headteacher

House Cup Winners:

Pride and Courage were our joint winning Houses this week, they received 29 points—well done! Just so you know, our House Teams are:

Courage-Yellow

Inspire-Red

Pride-Blue

Ambition-Green

Attendance Cup Winners

Congratulations to Liechtenstein class who are this week's attendance cup winners with 98.1%

We talk to the children about aiming for that magic 100%. Because we know that being at school every day means we get cleverer, make more friends and have more choices as we get older about college, university and jobs. Coming to school every day means we are building a happier life.

Forever

Proud

Every Friday, one child from each class receives a Forever Proud badge, certificate and photo of themselves to take home.

Future Events:

World Book Day - 1st March -Come along as your favourite book character! Prize to be given for best costume for each class & special teacher prize, donated from the PTA





Date: 31.01.18

Events, news and updates from your Smart School Council

Meet your Smart Council



News from your Smart Communication Team

Hi we are the new Smart School Council now known as the Communication team. Our job is to make sure everyone has a voice and gets involved. It consists of three parts which are;

Communications team

Action teams which run at lunch time such as My Little Pony and Drawing Club.

Also, we are now holding class meetings which we do once a week. There is a class question and we all have a chance to discuss and vote. We love it!

Current Projects:

Class meetings are up and running, which are going very well. During our last class meetings we voted how we can raise money for Winston's Wish, our winning option is Cake Sale!